
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

I am not sure how we are at half term already and I am writing this 
newsletter as we finish Spring 1.  Time really goes so fast! 
Myself and Miss Marsh had the pleasure this week of showing Helen 
Bowman-Dalton around. Our ATLP lead for English.  As you know, we 
have a big focus this year on improving our writing outcomes for 
children enabling our children to be more independent and 
confident writers aswell as improving key skills like handwriting 
(which has been a big push for us).  Helen was extremely 
complimentary in the changes that we have made this year and the 
progress that the children have been making in their writing journey.  
I also spent a morning with our central hub heads yesterday 
morning here at WMG and again we spent time in the classrooms 
where we not only saw some outstanding writing progress but 
superb learning behaviours that were displayed and complimented 
by on by all heads.  I am always incredibly proud of the children and 
this half term has been no different.  They continue to display our 
core values.  Next half term we will be continuing to work on our 
writing progress and will spend our coming CPD sessions and our 
April INSET on further staff training. 
On Thursday 7th March, we will be celebrating World Book day; one 
of the children’s favourite days of the year.  The children will be 
exploring a whole school text and have the opportunity to dress up 
as their favourite book character.  Look out for more information 
from Miss Crowther after half term. 
I have added some dates below for week beginning 11th March for 
Mothers’ day/special person lunches.  I will give out further details 
after half term but you will be invited to come into school to share 
lunch with your child. Look out for more info! 
Can I just kindly remind you that children should only be bringing 
fruit into school for morning snack.   There is the option that they 
can have school fruit if not or hot snack if you have purchased it.  No 
fruit smoothies or yogurts are permitted. 
I am working really hard with our catering team at the moment to 
ensure our school lunch offer is as excellent as it should be.  I know 
there are still challenges with this so please get in touch with me via 
dojo with your views as I can take these all back as your parent 
voice.  School council will also be giving me theirs and their class 
views which I will send over too. 
 
Please have a wonderful half term break to re-charge after a cold, 
dark and busy 5 weeks.  I have added key phone numbers and food 
offers as always for you to access in our absence next week. 
 
Have a lovely week!               Mrs Jones x  

 

 

       

       

       

       

       

       



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

       



 

           


